



10/09/25

Dear Reception Parents/Carers

We understand that drop off times have felt busy recently and would like to ask for your support in making the transition into the learning space as smooth as possible. Each morning, one member of the EYFS team will be on the gate, two in the bay area, and one in each classroom. The expectation is that your child will walk into the building independently. Please encourage your children to come in as promptly as they can, so that we are able to greet them and help them settle straight into their day. As the children grow more confident with the routines, this process will naturally become quicker and calmer.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Caesar & Mr Bridgford

Headteacher - Claire Westcott Roderick Avenue North, Peacehaven East Sussex BN10 8BZ Telephone: 01273 584212

e-mail: office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk
web: www.meridianschool.co.uk

